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Comments: I am writing to comment on the proposed clear cutting of the Nooksack Vegetation Management.  I

am against clearcutting the forest and do not understand why the Forest Service wants to clearcut, now, in the

21st century.  USFS Watershed Analysis already shows that the area has already been negatively impacted from

logging. Please conduct an EIS, and please do not adopt Alternative 1.  Thank you.


